
 

 
Message from

Patricia Kawahara - Principal
September 7, 2023

Dear Sycamore Valley Families: 

I hope you are well. We are enjoying this last batch of lovely summer weather
as we look towards shorter days and crisper weather. Next week our fifth
graders leave for Outdoor Education. The trip is a highlight of the elementary
school experience, and the students learn so much about the environment,
themselves and their classmates. They are leaving on Tuesday and will return
Thursday. This year our Sharks are heading down to the Santa Cruz
mountains. I grew up in these mountains and am so excited for our students to
experience their unique beauty (I am also hoping they have some banana slug
sightings:)).  
Keep reading for some dates to remember, an update on new staff and
information about SRVUSD and Sycamore Valley’s focus areas for the year.
Dates to Remember:
09/14 - Site Council Meeting
09/14 - Town Hall Meeting
09/21 - Festival Around the World
09/25 - No School
09/26 - No School

New Staff:
Kim Eves, long-time Sycamore parent and volunteer, has joined our team as
the P.E. Para. Kim comes to this position with a background in coaching.
Please join me in welcoming Kim in her new role.

SRVUSD & Sycamore Valley Focus Areas:
This year SRVUSD and Sycamore Valley will be focusing on two of the Board’s
Strategic Directions - Social Emotional Well Being and Equity. Both of these



are foundational in supporting Deep Learning (the Strategic Direction we
focused on last year) and the two go hand in hand. Equity means that each
student gets what they need - so we are focused on each individual student
and pay close attention to their needs as a learner, a whole child and their
growth over time. Our social emotional work centers on helping students
understand their emotions, manage conflicts and challenges in a productive
way and build communities that are connected. We know that students learn
best in a safe and welcoming environment and this work helps to provide just
that. More information will be shared throughout the school year as we
continue to engage in this important work.

Have a wonderful week!!
Patricia Kawahara

GO SHARKS!
 

IMPORTANT DATES

09/08 - Spirit Day - Wear Sharkwear or blue clothing
09/13 - Sharky Cinema - MPR - 12:50pm
09/14 - Site Council Meeting - 4:00pm - Virtual
09/14 - Town Hall Meeting - Location: Monte Vista HS - 5:30-7:30pm
09/15 - Spirit Day - Wear Sharkwear or blue clothing
09/18 - Deadline for Directory Cover Art Contest
09/19 - SLAM Info. Night 6:00 - 7:00pm MPR
09/20 - Shark Fund Meeting - Virtual - 6:30pm
09/20 - Dippin Dots
09/21 - Festival Around the World 5:00pm - 7:00pm - Blacktop
09/22 - Spirit Day - Wear Sharkwear or blue clothing
09/25 - No School
09/26 - No School
09/29 - Spirit Day - Wear Sharkwear or blue clothing
10/06 - Family Game Night

  
Attendance Line



Please call the attendance line 
to report an absence:

925-855-2898
AR 5113 States that all absences which are not cleared

​within two days after a student's return to school shall be
recorded as unexcused (CUT). 

Reminder:
If your child will be absent from school, please call the attendance line

(925) 855-2898. State your name and relationship, your child's name, grade
and teacher name along with the reason for absence. If your child is ill, please
let us know what symptoms your child is experiencing.

If your child has COVID-19, please notify the school office.
If you choose not to leave illness details, you will receive a call from the
attendance office asking for more information.

​It is our responsibility to maintain the health and safety of our school community and
we ask for your cooperation. Your student's private health information will not be
shared beyond administrative or nursing staff.

Note: Even if you have notified your child's teacher, please call the attendance line
to record the absence!

Thank you.
 

Reminder: 
If you need to drop-off items for your

​child or their teacher, 
please call the school office

when you arrive at the main gate.  
(925) 855-2800

 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/SRVUSD_Community

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/SRVUSD_Community


https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/SRVUSD_Community
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Become a Sycamore Corporate Sponsor 2023-2024! 



For all the exciting details, check out the attached flyer. 
 
To become a corporate sponsor, contact
Katerina McCormack katerinitsa@aol.com and
Christine Hoffman mrschristinehoff@gmail.com  
 
Let's make this school year unforgettable, together! 

https://files.constantcontact.com/155ff164101/4284f468-9ae6-4dd9-8896-0f74dcff2faa.pdf?rdr=true
mailto:katerinitsa@aol.com
mailto:mrschristinehoff@gmail.com


 





Sycamore is excited to be hosting our annual Festival Around the World
on September 21st on the black top. We are looking for families to host
booths which would require a poster board with information about the
country or culture and a few items for the students to see (e.g. art,
clothing, tools, flags, etc.), and a hands on activity (eg. Small art project,
game, toy to try). We will be hosting a recorded zoom information session
8/31 at 6:00pm which will be announced on constant contact. We will also
be needing volunteers on Sept. 21st to assist with set up, take down, and
raffle prizes. Please sign up under sign up genius or
email sukhdeepsull@gmail.com. 
 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C094DAFA72DAAFAC25-festival 

Calling All 5th Grade Artists! Directory Cover Art Contest
Deadline Extended to Monday, Sept. 18th !

Exciting News: Deadline Extended for 5th Grade Directory Art Contest!
 
Get ready to make your mark!  
BIG NEWS: we are extending the 5th-grade Directory Art Contest
deadline to submit your awesome art until Monday, September 18th,
to make sure everyone can join in after Outdoor Ed.
Return your entry to the office by Monday, September 18th (or scan and email
to Christine Hoffman at Christy1a@aol.com .
Grab your art supplies and start creating. Your masterpiece could end up on

mailto:sukhdeepsull@gmail.com
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C094DAFA72DAAFAC25-festival
mailto:christy1a@aol.com


the cover of our School Directory!
Any questions? Reach out to Christine Hoffman at Christy1a@aol.com

Good luck!!

 

Extracurricular Extension Programs for Grades 3 - 5 in the

mailto:christy1a@aol.com


subjects of Science, Language, Arts, Math and Research!

Save the Date! 
SLAM Info Night

Tuesday, September 19th
6:00-7:00pm in the MPR

 
Parents interested in learning more about this year's SLAM program, please
join us to hear about the program, find out what's new for this year, talk to
program leads, and volunteer to help! Most SLAM programs are best suited for
3rd-5th graders, however, several programs may be able to include students
from grades 1st-2nd too if there is enough interest and we have enough parent
volunteers.
 
We are still looking for parent volunteers to help lead the following programs:

Odyssey of the Mind
Research
Science Builder's Challenge
Science Fair
Science Olympiad

​All SLAM volunteers are required to have level 1 clearance through the district
(level 2 or 3 may be required in certain circumstances). 
Please see the district's volunteer requirements. Learn more about the open
roles and sign up to volunteer here.

   Any questions about SLAM? 
Please email :  gosycamoreslam@gmail.com

 

Sharky Cinema: SOLD OUT!

https://www.srvusd.net/Students-and-Families/Volunteer-Requirements/index.html
https://sites.google.com/view/sycamoreslam/volunteer?authuser=0
mailto:gosycamoreslam@gmail.com
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001PqggT6SJlCnNjTIldX3z8wQSeO_Qp3SwCUDFPficH9jAPElNMeueWAh5k-LQySKeWIZ417B5nrjjxuSKP4nJ_KAlJDFEQxzutfIF4NChvUn7IZhlRCtUFddJWkQsYGvqQWcwa8AGnpE=&c=kC1H2iDCn77pNWo55da42Zp8GegqjKkuHk_uC7rll_6XrTUuMZ5qyw==&ch=UkJX_Hiyr2BCPXW-xZz2egRqPBB-xLfU4M7HHvvGyETm4VI4b2A4vQ==


Do you need a way to keep track of all of your students' items at school? Buy
personal labels for your kids at campaigns.mabelslabels.com Choose our
organization from the list, Sycamore Valley Elementary Shark Fund, and
we’ll earn 20% from it!

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001cC7bwGHB_h_LwVukSAxvHuk1lcFYgysEW0XKYOinAX1KSZp6c2kVmW7JWq3w4s-_gmTHBoDDQS3RIBGJIrNBTzy3xFryloySPKWPiN4TPvwcdmM07RlToC_yO0BmaGnnLcd_lAbu0VfTkfRXJmJyeViNTIPDElhN&c=T29XSLVMHqgYrNvCsRhiUItfbPqqhZlcP5IFx-Ju4sIVFDV-cTAndg==&ch=Ij6uadt3fYliq6OokHlK6gcKhTzPq3i8qzYfyxJW-3ya872Dqpk5Pw==


Dippin’ Dot Calendar:
9/20 
***Punch Cards can be used this school year***
 
Shark Fund would like to Thank You for your support with our

Dippin' Dot Wednesday Fundraiser. Dippin' Dots has raised over $8,500 during
the 22-23 school year.  100% of Dippin' Dot proceeds benefit your students
with:

100% of Dippin' Dot proceeds benefit your students with:
Paraeducators in every classroom
Reading Intervention
Rainbow Room – provides social development support for students

     TK-3rd grade
Librarian’s salary
Physical Education for TK & Kindergarten students
Supplemental office hours to support the Sycamore Community

Kindergarten Sales @ 11:30 am near the Kinder playground
1st-5th Grade Sales @ 12:50 on the 1st - 5th grade near back MPR/Blacktop
entrance.

If you have lost your Punch Card or have any questions, please contact -
Dippin’ Dot Dana at 925-407-7178 or dana.claffey@gmail.com

 

Library Corner

Library visits ...

I am so excited to welcome all of our Sharks to the library this year! 

mailto:dana.claffey@gmail.com


Your Shark Fund donations make it possible for me to have enough time in the
week to see each and every class. Thank you for your generosity and support!

If you are interested in being a library volunteer and missed the Back to School
sign ups, please reach out to your room parent, and they will forward the
information to me.

​Take Care,
Jen Prindiville / Library Media Coordinator

 
Sharky Shout Out:

Thank you for all the volunteers who assisted with the
​Kinder/TK vision and hearing screening.

 

The next Site Council meeting will be held in:
In September - Tentative date: Sept. 14th at 4:00pm

All parents/guardians are welcome!
Meeting ID
meet.google.com/meh-okgk-vdw

Phone Numbers (​US​)
​+1 860-540-6705​

PIN: ​621 745 111# ​

===============================================
More information about Site Council is available at:

https://syes.srvusd.net/Families/Site-Council/Site-Council/index.html
 

https://www.ciphotoca.com/sycamorevalley

https://meet.google.com/meh-okgk-vdw?hs=122&authuser=0
tel:%E2%80%AA+1 860-540-6705%E2%80%AC
https://www.ciphotoca.com/sycamorevalley


School photos were taken on Wednesday, August 30th during
school hours. This photo will appear in our yearbook.
You are welcome to order school photos. Here is the link. You will
need to know your child's student number. This can be found in
your parent portal.
If you missed school photo on August 30th, we will have a
make-up day on October 11th.

 

Black Dragon Chess - Fall 2023
Chess classes will be offered Thursday afternoons 2:35pm - 3:35pm.
Chess class will be held in our school library.
Aug. 24 - Nov. 02, 2023
See attached flyer to sign up.

Chess Enrichment Class
=====================================================

Sports Camp - Fall 2023 - Start Date Sept. 21st
Description: This Multi-Sport program combines all your favorite sports into one
action-packed after-school enrichment experience. Each week participants will learn
the fundamentals of a new sport through PLAY! Sports include: Baseball,
Basketball, Capture the Ball, Dodgeball, Flag Football, Soccer, Volleyball, and
Ultimate Disc! Skyhawks Coaches provide a positive environment where young
athletes can develop at their own pace with lots of encouragement and a big focus
on FUN! Your child will leave with new skills, new friends, and a new love for
sports!  

Sports Camp Information
Sports Camp Flyer

 

The Lost & Found rack is located at the front of our school near the MPR.

Please make sure that your child's name is
marked in their clothing.

https://files.constantcontact.com/155ff164101/1b0d47f5-0291-44bf-a0f2-76eb9f18e738.pdf?rdr=true
https://files.constantcontact.com/155ff164101/fb0a2258-6f1c-493b-8038-b4fc73423c8b.pdf?rdr=true
https://files.constantcontact.com/155ff164101/3732275a-439a-4afa-ace6-6ba7a043624e.pdf?rdr=true


Smaller Lost & Found items are in the Office.
Water Bottles and Lunch Boxes are on the shelf ​in the MPR.

 

​Child Nutrition

Meals Provided @ Sycamore
Breakfast & Lunch will be provided at no cost to all students that

request a meal at school.

MENUS
 

For more information about the meals, please visit the Child Nutrition Website.
https://www.srvusd.net/Departments/Business-Services/Child-
Nutrition/index.html

Job Openings with Child Nutrition
Join the School Meals Team ​
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